
 
 
 

 

Dear all, 

  

I am reaching out to you regarding a call for interest to find trade 
finance experts to become members of a joint DSI – Banking 
Commission focusing on validating the data sets as prescribed by 
DSI’s trade documents working group. 

  

This will be an ideal opportunity for candidates to contribute towards 
the interoperability of the digital trade ecosystem and support a major 
initiative: digitizing global trade. The new workstream looks to validate 
the data sets as prescribed by experts from the physical supply chain 
within the world of financial supply chains. The initial scope will be 
limited to the 8 data sets set to be finalized early Jan. ’23 but the group 
will also continue and support the validation of all subsequent data 
sets that follow. Beyond the validation the expectation is for this group 
to make recommendations for additional or propose amendments to 
existing data points, all as a means to help drive adoption within the 
trade finance industry. There will be close collaboration with both ICC 
DSI Trade Documentation WG and we will also look to engage the ICC 
BC API WG to support the creation of API standards or guidelines. 

  

Ideal candidates would have an understanding of: 

• Financial supply chain products offered by banks and non-bank 
lenders ranging from traditional trade to forms of supply chain 
finance 

• Trade finance systems (FinTech and Back-office systems) 
• Trade Compliance / Regulatory frameworks 
• Product Management / Process Engineer / Business Analyst 

functions 
  
  

We would be grateful if ICC National Committees could provide us 
with a list of interested members to be considered, including a brief CV 
or description by 27 January 2023 COB at latest. 
 


